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S.No. Circular / Letter No. Gist of the Circular / Letter No. 

 

1. F.No.09/16/2009 dated 19th 
March, 2012 

PFRDA has informed all the PoPs that it has 
introduced the Corporate Model under NPS All 
Citizens Model (UoS) Scheme 

2. F.No.20/01/2012-PFRDA 
dated 29/03/2012 

PFRDA has decided that the maximum age of entry 
for all Central Government and State Government 
and State Government employees would be 60 
years only.  It has advised NSDL to build in suitable 
check points in the system to ensure that the 
government employees who have attained 60 years 
of age are not able to enrol as subscribers to the 
National Pension System. 

3. F.No.8/16/2011-PFRDA 
Dated 29/03/2012 

PFRDA has issued instruction to NSDL, in respect of 
implementation of withdrawal process upon exit from 
NPS-All citizens model (UoS) and NPS-Lite. 
As per these instructions – (i) CRA should create a 
Claim cell or Deptt. For specially dealing with the 
claims emanating from the subscribers for 
withdrawal from NPS, irrespective of the sector. 
(ii)  All KYC documents and applications related to 
withdrawal cases will be stored with CRA and as 
requests for withdrawal can be made through any 
PoP / Aggregator which could change several times 
during the currency of pension, the final 
responsibility for verification of identity / correctness 
of claim, before payout has to vest with CRA only. 
These instructions will be incorporated in the 
agreement between CRA and PFRDA. 

 

 

 

 



 

  



 

  



 

  



 


